Dear Brethren November

The second quarter has started for school. I am excited about the classes that I have. The classes I have for this quarter are 2<sup>nd</sup> Corinthians, John, and Psalms. I am looking forward to the knowledge I will gain from these classes this quarter. I ask that you continue to pray for me as I study to become a gospel Preacher. Again, I thank you for the support you have given me. I hope that someday I can visit you. I will continue to pray for you that the work of the congregation will grow in the sight of God.

In Christian Love

Denver K. Tate